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To me, it's unfathomable for the Forest Service to even begin to consider a major real estate project on leased

land who's intent is to tear down historic building and replace with multi units, as well as a large lodge &amp;

restaurant on the water front.  

 

How about "protecting" the forest and it's historic past.  Projects targeting the wealthy shouldn't have a place in

Montana's Wilderness and sure should not be given the green light in destroying her valued past.


